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‘Light it up blue’ for Autism, Wednesday 24th April, 2024.  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

April is Autism Acceptance Month, a time when we come together to celebrate and promote 

understanding, acceptance, and inclusion of individuals on the autism spectrum. At Frodsham 

Primary Academy, we recognise the importance of fostering an environment where every child 

feels valued, supported, and included, regardless of their differences. 

 

Autism is one of the biggest areas of need in our school community, and we are proud to have 

a diverse range of children, each with their own unique strengths, talents, and perspectives. 

As we celebrate Autism Acceptance Month, it is essential for us to reflect on the ways we can 

support and empower our students on the autism spectrum. We believe that every child has 

the right to a quality education and the opportunity to reach their full potential. That is why 

we are committed to providing a nurturing and inclusive learning environment where all students 

feel safe, respected, and understood.  

 

Autism Acceptance Month is not only a time for celebration but also a time for education and 

advocacy. On this day, we are asking all our children to join in with the ‘light it up blue’ 

movement, where all children can dress in all blue as a sign of support for children on the 

spectrum. In school, we will also raise awareness about autism, challenge stereotypes, and 

promote acceptance and celebrate strengths which will support understanding within our 

school community and beyond.  

 

We encourage you to join us in celebrating Autism Acceptance Month by engaging in 

conversations with your child about autism, promoting acceptance and inclusion, and 

participating in awareness-raising activities both at home and at school. Together, we can make 

a difference and create a more inclusive and accepting world for individuals on the autism 

spectrum. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in creating a school community where 

every child feels valued, respected, and empowered to succeed. 

 

Many thanks,  

Miss Pemberton.  


